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18 September 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Re: Important Dates for the Upcoming Term 

 

As we embark on another exciting academic journey, we want to bring to your attention some 

important dates and schedule changes that will affect our school community in the coming weeks. 

 

Monday, 2nd October - Early Closure: 

On this day, the school will close at 12:20pm. This early closure is necessary to prepare for the 

statutory Prospective Year 7 Open Evening. This event is crucial for students who are applying for 

admission to Year 7 in 2024. We encourage all eligible families to attend and discover what our 

school has to offer. Please note that Year 13 BTEC students must attend lessons as usual on this date. 

Year 13 students who have exams must attend these as per their exam timetable. 

 

Tuesday, 3rd October - Late Start: 

Following the Prospective Year 7 Open Evening, students will start school at the later time of 

11:00am. This adjustment allows students and staff the necessary time to recuperate after the 

evening's activities. Please note that Year 13 students who have exams on this date must attend 

these as per their exam timetable. 

 

Wednesday, 11th October - School Closure: 

On this day, the school will be closed to students. This closure is essential to enable our dedicated 

staff to attend statutory training. We believe that investing in our teachers' professional development 

enhances the quality of education we provide to your children. 

 

Friday, 24th November - School Closure: 

Please be aware that the school will be closed to students on this day. We appreciate your 

understanding regarding this closure. 

 

These dates and schedule changes are designed to ensure the smooth operation of our school and 

to provide valuable opportunities for both students and staff. We kindly ask for your cooperation 

and understanding during these times. If you have any questions or require further information about 

any of these dates, please do not hesitate to contact our school office. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr D Delaney 

Assistant Headteacher 
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